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December 20, 2016 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 160160-EI - Tampa Electric Company's Petition for Approval of 
Energy Transaction Optimization Mechanism 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

At a December 13, 2016 meeting among interested parties in the above docket, Staff 
indicated its desire to conduct a generic workshop addressing incentives in early 2017. In view 
of Staffs preference it makes sense to defer consideration of Tampa Electric's proposal in this 
docket until after the results of the generic workshop are known. 

Based on the foregoing, Tampa Electric requests that the CASR for this docket be revised 
to reflect that it will be further revised after the outcome of the proposed generic workshop. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

JDB/pp 

cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Erik Sayler 
Jon Moyle 

Sincerely, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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